
What’s Happening Here?
 Slower, Safer Turns Expand Pedestrian Space

Spofford Ave. from Longwood Ave. to Hunts Point Ave. 
Safety Improvements

Safer, Shorter  
Pedestrian Crossings  Increase Pedestrian Visibility

NYC DOT will implement safety improvements on Spofford Ave. from 
Longwood Ave. to Hunts Point Ave.: 

•	 Install concrete median on Spofford Ave. between Longwood Ave.  
and Tiffany St.

•	 Install concrete pedestrian island on Spofford Ave. and Tiffany St.
•	 Install painted curb extensions at Tiffany St. and Longwood Ave., at  

Spofford Ave. and Longwood Ave., and at Spofford Ave. and Hunts Point Ave.
•	 Install painted median tip extensions on Spofford Ave. at Tiffany St., Manida St. 

and Coster St.

Implementation begins Fall 2024
 Existing: 
 Spofford Ave. and Tiffany St., Bx 

 Proposed: 
 Hillside Ave., QN 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT  Bronx Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at  212.748.6680 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


